
BAND WALT DISNEY WORLD FAQS 
The Band and Choir will be going to Walt Disney World in Orlando, FL in the spring 

of 2022. 

Please consider all fundraisers now to help offset the cost.  

The estimated cost is around $1350. That is the pricing based off of the 2018 trip. 

The more students that attend the trip, the cheaper the trip will be.  

More info to come.  


